Office of the Mayor-President
Purchasing Division

City of Baton Rouge

Parish of East Baton Rouge

100 St. Ferdinand Street. Rm. 309
P.O. Box 1471

Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70821

225/389-3259 FAX 225/389-4841
purchasinginfo@brgov.com

Julyl9, 2013

Pattie J Wallace, CPPB
Director of Purchasing

NOTIFICATION OF CANCELLATION

Your reference is directed to File Number 04188-13, “Carpet Removal and Carpet
Installation™ with a bid opening date of July 19, 2013 at 11:00 a.m.

This solicitation is cancelled in its entirety.

This is official notice that the referenced solicitation has been cancelled due to
insufficient specifications. It has been deemed in the best interest of the City-Parish

to cancel this solicitation at this time.

All prospective vendors will be given the opportunity to compete upon revision to the
specifications and re-solicitation of the agency’s requirements.

Patti J. Wallace
Director of Purchasi
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